Wildlife TV Training courses 2008
Here are just a few comments from last year’s courses:

Thank you for your emails and attachment information, much appreciated and very useful. | just want
to say a very big thank you for a wonderful 2 days, it was extremely illuminating, informative and
enjoyable. As you know the script writing and narration aspects were highly valuable to me - | will
be focusing on this area over the next few months and will keep in touch with my progress.

I wish you the best of 'natural’ luck for your current wildlife filming. With best wishes, Anna

Just a quick email to say thank you for the training course. It was very informative and I've learned
many new techniques | can now carry forward to improve my own work. It was the first course | have
been on and found your approach both refreshing and inspiring. Please could you also thank Jeanne
for me - the food was lovely. Many Thanks & Best Regards, Pete

Many thanks for the attachments, and many thanks, too, for the great weekend. The course was really
inspiring, and made me think about wildlife films in a much more analytical way. It was useful to see how the
documentary is built up, step by step, from an initial idea, and to understand the elements that give it

a professional finish. It was also very kind of Jeanne to provide such lovely lunches, which were very much
appreciated by all of us. With kind regards, Polly

It’s just a very quick email to thank you for this weekend. I found it 1incredibly
informative, but more importantly, it was fun and interesting! I'm not sure what
it 1s, but something rubbed off on me and I've come up with a few decent film
ideas on the way home. Can you please also thank Jeanne for me. Her lLunches were
something special and really completed the perfect days at the farm.

Best wishes, Ben



